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Dear Sir/Madam:  

 

The Association of Government Accountants of the Philippines, Inc. (AGAP) is pleased 

to invite you and your agency’s representatives to participate in the 2025 Annual 

National Convention Seminar to be held on October 7–10, 2025 at the SMX 

Convention Center, Davao City. 

 

With the theme “Sustainable Governance: Embracing Innovation and 

Technology on Public Financial Management,” which aims to highlight the vital 

role of innovation and technology in building transparent, efficient, and resilient 

systems for managing public resources.  

 

The four-day seminar aims to provide a dynamic platform for government financial 

managers, accountants, auditors, budget officers, administrative officers and other 

professionals to: 

 

• Deepen their understanding of sustainable governance practices; 

• Learn new strategies in digital transformation and innovation in public financial 

management (PFM); and 

• Strengthen partnerships and professional networks across the government 

sector. 

 

As in the previous years, one of the most awaited highlights of the event is the 

Presentation of Awards to the CY 2024 Most Outstanding Accounting Offices, , which 

recognizes exemplary performance and dedication to excellence in public financial 

management. 

 

The registration fee is ₱11,200.00 per participant. This fee covers the cost of meals, 

a training kit, and other seminar paraphernalia. It may be deposited to any Land 

Bank branch, under AGAP, Inc. - LBP Current Account No. 003722-1001-30. 

 

For updates on the convention—including the detailed program, topics, and list of 

speakers—please visit the AGAP website at www.agap.org.ph. Information 

regarding the approved Continuing Professional Development (CPD) units for 

Certified Public Accountants will also be posted on the website as soon as available. 

For registration and other inquiries, you may contact the AGAP Secretariat via email 

at info@agap.org.ph. 

 

We highly encourage your participation in this significant national gathering that 

supports continuous learning and promotes innovation in governance. 

 

 

Thank you, and we hope to see you in Davao City! 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

ESTER A. ALDANA 

National President 
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